
Summer Term 2

This term we will be completing our
phonics screening check. You can

help your child with this by
watching the videos sent to you via
the Marvellous Me app. Thank you

for your support. 

Proud to be from Bradford week 
02.06.2025

Maths workshop for parents
10.06.2025 2:00pm - 2:45pm

Sharratt class assembly 
26.06.2025 2:45pm

PSHE - This half term we will read the story Angry Arthur by Hiawyn
Oram. The story will help us to understand our basic emotions and

give us strategies we can use to deal with our feelings. 

We will be looking at digital literacy this half term. We will watch the
film ‘The book of Butterflies’ and write a story about it. 

We will be looking at numbers and place value within 100, money
and time. 

In history we will be looking at events from the past including famous
pirates. 

We will be looking in more detail at the changes across the seasons and
how day length changes. 

We will answer the question “How do we care for others?”RE
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